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Kazakhstan welcomes the delegation of Cameroon to the fourth cycle of UPR and appreciates country’s active participation in the work of the UN Human Rights Council. 
My delegation commends the measures taken by Cameroon to promote the health sector as well as the adoption of the National Digital Health Strategic Plan 2020-2024 and the Health Financing Strategy 2019-2027 aimed at improving the accessibility and quality of healthcare and services. 
In addition, we appreciate establishment of Cameroon Human Rights Commission in 2019. 
We would like to make the following recommendations:
· Continue its good efforts to promote gender equality and to promote women’s representation at all levels of private, public, and economic life; 
· Ensure the effective implementation of the adopted strategic plans on healthcare sector. 
We wish the delegation of Cameroon a successful review.
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